WE HAVE EATEN FROM THE MASTERS TABLE

THOU PREPAREST A TABLE BEFORE ME IN THE PRESENCE OF MINE ENEMIES

PSALM 23:5A


We have just completed revival week.  How blessed we are that we have been afforded the privilege of eating at The Lord’s Table.  Brother Chad Allbright has delivered the gospel in its pureness every service.  God’s truth has been abundant from heaven’s fame to hell’s flame.  We have understood that, when we have questions, God has answers.  God has provided his portions whereby we can have absolute assurance of our salvation.  We have experienced blessings by the bowl full in each service whether morning or evening. A wonderful message from the Lord’s Table was preached on the prayer of Jabez, “Little is much if God is in it.” Beautiful songs, sung by Jacey and Taylor, to songs performed by the Bethlehem West Choir, fed our souls.  Special music by Abigail and Abrey added to the revival Friday morning. Thursday evening Brother Chad preached on giving our all to the Lord, even our last penny.  We received word on Friday morning that Jesus’ second coming was imminent.  The Friday evening message was about waging war on Satan and winning.  It is true that each time we are invited to The Lord’s Table there is everlasting life to be sipped from the cup of our Savior, so even though the revival week has ended, do not let this blessed food from the Master’s Table go to waste.
Yours in Christ,

Brother Randy Burtram

